
11/12/2020 

MRS Teresa Wurth 
- 36 Hunter ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
t.wurth@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The proposed childcare centre at 16 Bangaroo Street north Balgowlah is completely unsuitable 
and a dangerous location near the roundabout and with no off-road parking 

Sent: 11/12/2020 1:33:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


